Weatherstone Community – Yard of the Month Recognition May 1, 2019 – through October 31, 2019



It is time to beautify your yard (landscaping, flowers, healthy grass, etc.), and to positively contribute to the overall appearance of the Weatherstone Subdivision. The Weatherstone Homeowner Association is pleased to announce the creation of the Yard of the Month program to show our appreciation and to recognize those homeowners who demonstrate excellent effort in maintaining their property.

Judging Criteria:

Flower Beds – Edged, mulched and free from weeds
Lawn – Healthy, edged and properly manicured
Tree and Shrubs – Pruned and trimmed
Yard – Neat, beautiful landscaping and excellent use of colors

Get Ready, this program will recognize the first Yard of the Month on May 1, 2019. The winner will receive "Special recognition on the HOA's website and in the HOA Newsletter, Beautiful Yard of the Month sign in their yard and a Certificate of Recognition.

Please go to the Weatherstone website to obtain additional information in regards to the Yard of the Month program.